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2020-2021 
Concert 
Season 
 
Welcome to the first edition 
of the Paradise Symphony 
Orchestra newsletter. We 
have set up this newsletter 
and website to keep you 
updated on the most recent 
developments with the PSO. 
Our response to the COVID-
19 has been guided by a 
belief that we must “plan for 
the worst while hoping for the 
better.” However, in 
accordance with guidelines 
from the state and county 
health officials, we have 
made the difficult decision to 
cancel all PSO concerts 
through December 31,2020. 

  We are hopeful in returning for 
the exciting lineup of live 
concerts in 2021 if state and 
county health officials permit 
us to do so. The PSO is grateful 
to have received a donation 
from the North Valley 
Community Foundation which 
has allowed us to offer the 
remaining concerts of the 
2020-2021 concert season to 
the public for Free! Tickets for 
the concert are available at the 
Paradise Symphony Orchestra 
website. 
Paradisesymphony.org. 
 

 Seating will be on a “first 
come first serve” basis. 
 
The first scheduled concert 
will be on January 
31st,2021 at 6pm. Our 
January concert is themed 
in Vienna, the birthplace of 
the cultural arts. The 
concert will feature guest 
soloist Dr. Robert Bowman 
and Dr. Bradley Martin. 
Please plan to join us for a 
wonderful evening of 
Viennese delights. We will 
keep you updated on any 
changes of events on our 
website. 

    

Upcoming Events 
 
 

We have three exciting 
concerts and a fundraiser 
planned after the first of the 
year if state and county 
officials permit us to do so. 
Please see our dynamic new 
website at 
www.paradisesymphony.org, 
for details of these events. 
You don’t want to miss these 
beautiful concerts! 

 
 
 

  “Without 
music, life 
would be a 
mistake.” 
 
-Friedrich Nietzsche 



 

 S y m p h o n y  
S o c i e t y   

 
 

 

Your symphony society needs your 
help! The society is the underlying 
support organization of the Paradise 
Symphony Orchestra, and as such 
organizes their events, arranges their 
venues, publicizes their operations, 
arranges for sponsors, conducts 
fundraisers and is responsible for a 
myriad of other financial and 
physical support functions. We need 
additional volunteers and financial 
support. Become a volunteer, or 
better yet, join the society and add 
your financial support as well. If you 
are interested in helping out, please 
contact one of the board members 
listed by phone or email and tell us 
how you would like to help. 

 

Lastly, we would like to express our 
grateful appreciation to you for your 
support for our wonderful symphony 
orchestra. We look forward to seeing 
you in 2021! 

 

  
Maureen Wisner    
PH: 530.513.005 
Email: wisnemm@ah.org 
 
Melissa Brown      
PH: 530.370.7478 
Email: missyb1405@att.net 
 
Fred Spruell         
PH:  530.514.6817 
Email: 
fspruell425@sbcglobal.net 
 
 
 

  

 

 
 

 


